

YOU'RE INVITED!

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 12, 2017 PARENT ADVISORY CIRCLE

The District Parent Advisory Circle is an opportunity for parents and community members to meet with district leadership and provide feedback regarding a variety of topics (e.g., budgeting, technology, instruction, facility usage, enrollment, strategic planning, and program development).

Held four times a year, the meeting begins with the superintendent (or designee) sharing information regarding a topic. After the presentation, there will be informal circle discussions to gather feedback, ideas, and reflections.

Thursday
October 12, 2017

5:45 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

West Allis-West
Milwaukee School
District Administration
1205 South 70th Street
7th Floor – Room 710

Meeting Topics:
Strategic Plan End-ofYear Report, Parent
Satisfaction Survey,
and Strategies to
Provide Feedback to
Parents



This meeting is open to the public.

Questions?

Contact:
Beth Koehler
Director of
Communication and
Community Relations
414-604-4927
koehb@wawmsd.org